
JACKSON TRUSTEES OF THE TRUST FUNDS MEETING 
 

The Trustees of the Trust Fund met on Friday, November 3, 2023 at the Jackson Town Office. The meeting 
was called to order by Chair Helene Matesky at 10:02am. Also in attendance were Treasurer Chris McAleer 
and Clerk Dan Andrews. 
 
The minutes of the previous meeting were accepted unanimously as presented. 
 
Chris stated that he had responded successfully to Fred Tompkins’ concerns about library funds. 
 
The Trustees approved the following withdrawal requests of the Board of Selectmen: 
 
1. $900.00 from the Wentworth Wildcat Fund (0029) to pay invoice from Josselyn’s Sawmill, Inc., 

Jefferson, NH for cedar posts for signs at Jackson Falls.  Moved by Dan, seconded by Chris and 
unanimously passed. 

 
Helene notified the other Trustees that the Board of Selectmen will be purchasing a new fire truck soon. 
Bank of New Hampshire has been informed of this. 
 
There being no other business, the meeting adjourned at 10:16am. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Daniel J. Andrews 
Clerk 


